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Mr I R T r u j i l l o 
011 Conservation Commission 
Box 871 
Sante Fe, New Mexico 

Mailing Address: 
P. O. Box 1299 

34 

Dear Mr T r u j i l l o : 

We are again making application f o r unorthodox 
loca t i o n of the Royal-Ake #3 located 850 feet -
from the North Line and 1980 feet from the West-
Line of Section 10, 12%!, R8W, San Juan County 
New Mexico, surface elevation 7063.6 fee t , and 
now d r i l l i n g at around ̂ 000 feet . 

Apparently our application mailed December 1 
has got l o s t as per our conversation today. 

We are d r i l l i n g under "Designation of Operator" 
from the record owners, who w i l l assign t h i s 
lease (NM 01^580) to us upon completion. Roy M 
Eidal, the operator, i s the record owner of the 
East Half of" Section 10, and also the East Half 
of Section 3 to the North (SFO7853D so there w i l l 
be no c o n f l i c t with o f f s e t owners. 

The above location i s needed because of top0graph!cal 
and t e r a i n conditions._ An orthodox location woulcT 
have belm~very expensive. 

Inasmuch as o u r , f i r s t application got l o s t and the 
v/ell i s now d r i l l i n g , we w i l l c e r t a i n l y appreciate 
your early a t t e n t i o n . 

Sincerely, 

H E Shii-lander 
f o r Roy M Eidal 

HSs 


